
Report of the Riccarton//Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION PRESENTATION 
 
  The Board presented Lynda Macdonald with a Certificate of Appreciation in acknowledgement 

of her outstanding contribution to the Riccarton/Wigram community during her period of 
employment with the Hornby Heartland Services project. 

 
  Lesley Keast and Ian Burn (Community Development Adviser for Riccarton/Wigram) conveyed 

the appreciation and gratitude of the Board and the community, and both spoke about 
Lynda Macdonald’s excellent work, her warmth and her commitment to the Hornby community. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


